
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
THE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION  

ADOPTION OF A FINAL BUDGET  
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tulare County Local Agency Formation 
Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 10, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. 
or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the CHAMBERS OF THE 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, COUNTY CIVIC 
CENTER, 2800 WEST BURREL, VISALIA, CALIFORNIA, to consider adoption of 
the final budget for the fiscal year 2015/16 in accordance with Section 56381 of 
the Government Code of the State of California. For further information regarding 
the above, call Cynthia Echavarria at (559) 623-0450. 
      Benjamin Giuliani, Executive Officer 

Tulare County Local Agency Formation Commission 
      By:   ___________________________ 

                                  Cynthia Echavarria, Staff Analyst 
 


